
                                                                                                                                                

 

Lions of OH3: 

Thank you for allowing me to serve as the Ohio Lion Pediatric Cancer Foundation representative 
for OH3.  A lot of hard work went into establishing this foundation.  The work began in 2018 but 
all the paperwork and State and Federal requirements were not met until September of 2019.  At 
that time, OLPCF became a 501(c)(3) foundation whose purpose was to impact the    

With your hard work and dedication, we successfully launched our first ever STEPS walk to benefit 
Childhood Cancer Research. The funds raised by the District will be used by Akron Children’s 
Hospital, Rainbow Babies and Children’s and the newly formed OLPCR (Ohio Lions Pediatric 
Cancer Research Foundation).  The first ever grant by OLPCR will be given to Rainbow Babies.  
More than ½ of the clubs in our District worked on the event by either advertising, volunteering, 
participating or providing funds to underwrite the project.  All expectations were exceeded.  
What an accomplishment!   

I’d like to wish the next representative a wonderful and productive year. 

        

       DG Lion Josie Prokop 

       MD-13, District OH3 OLPCF representative 
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